
 

 
 

 

 
School Uniform Ordering 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are really pleased to inform you that we have improved the system for ordering school uniform at 
Hazeldown. This will make ordering and collecting school uniform significantly easier and less time 
consuming. We have moved to an online ordering system with our current suppliers Price and Buckland, so 
the high quality of our uniform will remain the same. The ordering system can be accessed either by visiting 
their website, price-buckland.co.uk and searching for Hazeldown or through the following link straight to 
our page: 
 
 www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/hazeldownschool  
 
Uniform can be ordered on-line and delivered to your home (for a delivery charge) or delivered to school 
for free. If you request items to be delivered to school, you will be able to collect them at your convenience 
from the school office, who will require a signature of receipt. 
 
The school colours are charcoal grey and bright red. The uniform required is as stated below;   
 
Boys 
Red school sweatshirt, red polo shirt. Charcoal trousers or charcoal shorts (summer), plain dark socks. 
Girls 
Red school sweatshirt.  Red polo shirt.  Charcoal skirt or trousers.  Red/white checked dress (summer).  
Plain white or dark socks or plain tights in red or grey. 
Footwear 
School Shoes in a dark colour with low/flat heels. (Not Boots or trainer style shoes) 
Jewellery 
For health and safety reasons, ear studs only, these must be removed for P.E. or covered with tape if the 
ears have been pierced in the previous 6 weeks. 
Hair 
No extreme hairstyles such as tramlines or contrasting colours. Hair should also not be a distraction to 
learning.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Stuart Ludford 
Headteacher  

http://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/hazeldownschool

